
Living Witness, Sunday February 22, 2015
Time to Act: making your voice powerful

 A letter from you is more powerful than no letter. Handwritten letters are more 
powerful than typed letters. 

 Letters written with your own words are more powerful than letters with a 
standard wording. If you want to edit our letters you can download them from 
the Sheffield Quakers website 
http://www.sheffieldquakers.org.uk/news/1290/16-feb-2015

 As well as sending a letter to your MP (and/ or PPC) you can combine your 
action with others to make it even more powerful. If you wish to do this, you can
copy your letter to Heather Hunt via her envelope at the Quaker Meeting House,
so she can 

1. report back to a later Meeting to say what action we have taken jointly 
and/ or

2. share this with Sheffield Climate Alliance (SCA) so they can see what action 
has been taken across Sheffield. They are also monitoring letters sent to 
MPs/ PPCs and arranging meetings with them to discuss their and their 
Party’s climate policies. 

Please make a note on Heather’s copy if you are happy to share your letter 
with SCA. Your personal contact details will only be used by them to monitor
this campaign and will not be shared with anyone else. 

Sheffield MPs

NB David Blunkett is standing down at the next election and being replaced by Harry 
Harpham. 



NB Meg Munn is standing down at the next election and is being replaced by Louise 
Haigh. 


